PENOBSCOT NATION 12 WABANAKI WAY INDIAN

ISLAND, ME 04468

Maintenance/Public Works Dept

TEL.: (207) 817-7320
David Pardilla, Director

Fax: (207) 817-7483

david.pardilla@penobscotnation.org

August 29, 2024

Dear Tribal Citizens,

The Penobscot Nation Public Works Department will soon begin replacing the bridge on Lakeville Road
that carries traffic over the East Branch of the Passadumkeag River. The bridge is in poor condition and

needs replacement. The bridge replacement will include total replacement from embankment to
embankment.

The bridge and road will be closed to traffic on both sides of the bridge from September 4, 2024, to
October 18,2024 or until further notice.

Your patience during this construction period is greatly appreciated. We apologize for any inconvenience
caused by the project. If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by
phone at (207)-817-7320 or email at David.pardilla@penobscotnation.org. We will provide updated
construction schedule information during the project on the Penobscot Nation website.

Very truly yours,
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avid Pardilla
Public Works Director



